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Body Domain Controller Update 
EV9 MY24 | 8/07/2024 

 

Dear Owners, 

An OTA Update for the Body Domain Controller (BDC) will be available from the 8th of July 

2024. This update is applicable to all EV9 variants. 

 

What’s New 

This OTA update improves the control logic to prevent an incorrect tyre pressure warning light 

from appearing on the cluster while driving. 

 

We hope that this OTA update will enhance your driving experience with added safety. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


